
 

 

 

 

Trinidad Community 
Coastal Resilience Planning Project 

Public Meeting 3 
Thursday March 7, 2024 from 6:00-8:00pm 

In-Person Meeting 
 

 

 
The City is currently working on a Community Coastal Resilience Action Plan.  

 
This is the third in a series of meetings to share information about the 

Planning Project and to gather public input about climate concerns  

and strategies to address them.  
 

The Resilience Action Plan will be completed in June 2024 and will include project 
ideas and strategies to increase the Trinidad community’s resilience to climate 

change. 
 

 

Please join us at the City’s Town Hall, 409 Trinity Street.  
For more information: https://www.trinidad.ca.gov/coastal-resiliency-project 

 
 

 

This project is funded by 
Proposition 68 grant 

funds through the Ocean 
Protection Council. 


